
 

Getting ready to move into Year 3 
Soon, I will be moving into year 3. Some things will be different 
but lots of things will stay the same.  

The children in my class will stay the same but I will have a new 
classroom and will work with different adults.  

The inside of the 
classrooms look 
like this. One class-
room is in the main 
building and one is 

I will come in through 
one of these doors. 

If I have a packed 
lunch, it is kept on the 
trolley. 



 

During lunch 
times and break 
times, we play in 
the playground. 

The cloakrooms 
look like this. 

We will do lots of fun work this year. 
There will be lots of new learning but 
the adults will help me and it won’t be 
too hard.  

 

It is normal to feel both excited and nervous 
about starting a new class.  

 If I have any questions, I can ask an adult. 
They will be able to help me.  

The toilets are down 
the corridor just 
passed the      
cloakrooms. There 
are also toilets in 
the mobile. 


